
     
 

 

 

3 April 2024 

 

Term 2! 

Welcome back, and we are excited about the events planned for the next three 

months. Term 1 was a fabulous term, and we would like to thank you, once again, for 

your support. From our fun-filled sports day to the delicious cake sales… you made us 

smile. (Gorgeous Sports Day photos are up on our website under the gallery tab – 

enjoy!) May Term 2 be just as big a blessing for all.  

 

 

Chess stars… 

Our chess pupils recently participated in the 

Kempton Park Individual Schools Chess Tournament 

at the end of Term 1. The following learners 

participated: Thembelihle Bulane, Melusi Vilakazi, 

Kwekwezi Motha, Leruo Segeri, Lungile Mndaweni, 

Suzan & Tumiso Thoobe and Mokgethwa & Leben 

Machuisa. Well done! 

The following learners qualified for the Kempton 

Park Team and District Finals: 

Tumiso & Suzan Thoobe, Mokgethwa & Leben Machuisa and Lungile Mndaweni. 

In addition to his participation in the above tournament, Leruo Segeri also won a gold medal 

for 1st place at the Kempton Park Schools Friendly on the 10th of February.   

 

Reports… 

Our Grade 1-7 pupils will receive their first report cards next week. Please keep an 

eye on the suitcases for this important letter. Our preschool pupils will only receive 

their first reports in the first week of May.  
If you would like to see your child’s teacher/s, please make an appointment through 

the office so we can schedule one for you before or after school.  

 

 

School fees reminder… 

As you are aware, our school has a very strict school fees payment policy. A gentle reminder 

that fees for April are now due.  

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 
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Classifieds… 

 

 

 

 


